
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
New Home Reading Scheme 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week, we will be launching our new home reading scheme called ‘Reading a Rainbow’. The reading 
books will be the same but we are trying to encourage daily reading at home with our new ‘Reading a 
Rainbow’ record sheets.   

 

Each child in Year 1 and 2 will start with a red sheet and when they read each day, the book worm is 
dated and signed by a parent and one part of the book worm is coloured in by the child. Once a worm is 
complete (25 days if a child reads every day), the child receives a button badge of that colour to wear at 
school and they move on to the next colour of the rainbow.   

 

The book cases (on the reverse of the record sheet) are used to write down the titles of books or texts read 
and post-it notes for reading conversations and ideas.  Children can read their school home reading book 
or a book, magazine or comic that they already have at home. We don’t mind what the children choose to 
read or how much they read, our only rule is only one part of the bookworm is coloured in each day. 

 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Taylor 

KS1 and English Lead 
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